
Appraisal Subcommittee 
 Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council 

 
  October 1, 2001 
 
 
 
Robert A. Whaley, Chair 
Virginia Real Estate Appraiser Board 
3600 West Broad Street  
Richmond, Virginia 23230-4917 
 
Dear Mr. Whaley: 
 
 Thank you for your September 25, 2001 letter in response to our September 14th field review 
letter. We reviewed the list of providers and courses that you removed from your approved list 
and are satisfied that the education approval process you now conduct is in order with the 
requirements of Title XI of the Financial Institutions Reform, Recovery, and Enforcement Act of 
1989, as amended. 
 
  We appreciate your prompt response. Please contact us if you have further questions.   
 
   Sincerely,  
 
 
 
   Ben Henson 
                                                                     Executive Director  
 

  
     


